
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Our Showcase of Success is this Tuesday. Don’t miss this opportunity to sit down with your 

child and find out about what they are learning at school. This is a great time to show your 

student how much you value their learning. We will kick the evening off with a student staff 

basketball game that you won’t want to miss.  

 

This Thursday night, our chorus will perform at the Wake Forest women’s basketball game.  

 

The basketball teams will play at home against Mendenhall Middle on Monday and at Southwest 

Middle on Thursday. Wrestling will have matches at Mendenhall Middle on Monday and at 

home against Southwest Middle on Thursday. 

 

We’re looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS!!! 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


